
Announcement: Student Wellness Campaign 

Dear Students, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our upcoming Student Wellness Campaign aimed at 

promoting health and well-being within our school community. The campaign will include a 

series of workshops, fitness activities, and wellness challenges designed to support mental and 

physical health. 

Key Dates: 

• Kick-off Event: March 15, 2024 

• Wellness Workshops: March 20-22, 2024 

• Fitness Challenge: April 1-15, 2024 

We encourage all students to participate and take advantage of the resources available to enhance 

your wellness journey. Stay tuned for more details and registration information! 

Best regards, 

Your Student Wellness Team 


